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Mountainfest family activities, Salute to the Troops Tribute Concert still on; 
Live demonstration and the Salute to the Nation moved to June 21

FORT DRUM, NY -- The Fort Drum Mountainfest 8th annual Salute to the Troops Tribute Concert scheduled for tonight at 6:30 p.m. – featuring country music recording artists LOCASH and Parmalee – is still on. 

All Mountainfest family activities are also continuing on Division Hill. 

Attendees without a Department of Defense identification card must enter post through Lewis Avenue Gate, off Route 26. 

No alcohol, coolers, backpacks, glass containers, boxes or weapons will be allowed through security checkpoints at Division Hill. Chairs, blankets, diaper bags and large purses are permitted and are subject to search. No pets other than certified service animals are permitted.

The one-hour Live demonstration and the Salute to the Nation event is moved to 4 p.m. Friday, June 21, on Division Hill. Members of the public are welcome to attend tomorrow's events. Anyone planning to attend who does not have a DoD ID card can get a visitors pass at the Fort Drum Visitor Control Center at the LTG Paul Cerjan gate. Maps to Division Hill will be available there. 

For further information media should contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at 315-772-5463. 


